
 

     

                                                   

   

  

July 2015
Needing a Change...
ECBS is looking for a new 
newsletter editor. If you are 
able to attend a monthly
 board meeting and want to
 flex your writing muscles- 
here's your opportunity.
After 11 years, I would like to 
hand this letter over to some 
inspired ECBS member. You 
may contact me anytime at 
932-9473, or just respond to 
this email. Thanks,
Meredith

 
Looking for Donations...
For our monthly meeting 
raffles. Everyone loves to win, 
so please bring good stuff.

The bead jar is always hungry, 
bring a nice bead or two to    
toss in. We'll raffle the jar(s)
 in Jan.2016

Also remember to sign up
and bring food to a meeting 
please.

Visit Our Website:
emeraldcoastbeadsociety.com

General Meeting July 20  , 2015
Bead Swap and Sale

  Everyone is kicking back during these sultry days of July,
so the time is right for a social evening with our bead 
buddies. Bring beads you want to swap or sell: beads you 
never found a way to use, beads that were not the right size
or color, beads  that your ex gave you, beads you loved 
until the day you didn't, beads you just don't want to look 
at anymore- maybe they will find a new life with someone 
else!
  This will also be a project night- bring something to work
on and we'll all have a good time.

                  Be a Card Carrying beader
  ECBS membership cards are issued to any member 
whose dues are paid. The card may be used to qualify for a
VIP discount at Jo-Ann stores. Present your card at 
customer service to save 10% on regular price and sale 
merchandise. There are some exclusions- check with the 
store. Sherri Staufer is in charge of issuing the cards, she 
will be at our July meeting. You may contact her at 
sherri.stauffer@yahoo.com
              
               Retreat is Approaching
   Although February seems far away, the bead retreat will 
be upon us before we know it and we need teachers. A 
project form is attached to your letter- contact Mary Jordan
for more info. Just a reminder-the deadline is September 1.

Calling All Teachers
 We all love our monthly classes, and without teachers (of 
course) we can't have them. Please come and share your 
knowledge and skill with the group. To choose a project 
and month contact Tahnja Pyle: tahnja@gmail.com
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